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Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) has been Confirmed by PG&E for the 

City of Cloverdale  
 

The City of Cloverdale has Confirmed Extended Power Shutoff, Initiates Local 
Emergency Proclamation 

City of Cloverdale – Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) is shutting off power through much of Sonoma 
County including the City of Cloverdale starting at midnight tonight. Power will be shut off in all or 
portions of Santa Rosa, Sonoma, Petaluma, Healdsburg, Cloverdale, Glen Ellen, Penngrove, 
Geyserville, Kenwood, Rohnert Park, Windsor, Annapolis, Stewarts Point, Cotati, Larkfield, El Verano, 
Boyes Hot Springs and Fulton. 
 
The National Weather Service has upgraded the Fire Weather Watch to a Red Flag Warning for the 
North Bay Mountains and North Bay Interior Valleys, which includes a majority of Sonoma County, 
from 5 a.m. Wednesday, October 9, to 5 p.m. Thursday, October 10. In addition, a Wind Advisory has 
been issued for the upper elevations of Sonoma County, above 1,000 feet, from 6 a.m. Wednesday to 
3 p.m. Thursday. 
 
PG&E expects to start turning power back on starting on Thursday afternoon, but it could take up to 
five days for some people to have power again. 
  
See the power outage map and search for your address here: 
https://sonomacounty.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=2cb4401e1fc0494dbf9d
9e22aa794617  
 
The City of Cloverdale will activate the Emergency Operation Centers (EOC)s to support residents and 
to respond to the impacts of an extended power outage.  
 
For updates and to identify service areas that may be affected by the power outage, residents should 
visit www.pge.com/psps  and check individual addresses on PG&E’s interactive potential outage map.  
 
To learn more about a PG&E’s power shutoff, visit www.PGE.com/weather  or call PG&E’s 24-hour 
power outage information center at 1-800-743-5002.  Customers can update their contact 
information to receive notifications sent by PG&E online or by phone, in English, Spanish, and other 
languages at 1-866-743-6589. 
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The City of Cloverdale has prepared  for the PSPS Event. The Police Department will be patrolling 
neighborhoods and staying visible to ensure the safety of the community. The Public Works 
Department has prepared critical infrastructure.   
 
To find more information about preparing for power outages visit www.SoCoEmergency.org. Sign up 
for Sonoma County emergency alerts on SoCoAlert.org or Cloverdale Nixle by texting your zip code to 
888777. 
 
For questions about the power shutoff and public serves available during the PSPS, contact Sonoma 
County 2-1-1. Do not call 9-1-1 or Cloverdale dispatch for general information unless it is an 
emergency.  
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